
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

BHMA® Announces 2022 Spring Committee Week 
Builders Hardware Manufacturers Association Hosts Annual Spring Meeting in Coral Gables 

 

 

New York, NY (April 8, 2022) -- The Builders Hardware Manufacturers Association (BHMA®) will hold  

its annual Spring Technical Committee Week from May 17th through the 19th in Coral Gables, Florida, at 

the Biltmore Hotel.  

 

“At this meeting, BHMA members review current standards that are in the revision process, in addition 

to identifying product areas where new standards are required,” said BHMA Executive Director Ralph 

Vasami. “We will also be discussing new and future initiatives for BHMA in areas such as energy 

consumption and other new technologies.” 

 

Specific areas that will be reviewed at this meeting are as follows:  

• A156.12 Interconnected Locks 

• A156.25 Electrified Locking Devices 

• A156.28 Master Keying 

• A156.42 Acoustic 

• A156.32 Standard for Integrated Door Opening Assemblies 

• A156.10 Standard for Power Operated Pedestrian Doors 

 

Several other committees will also meet throughout the week, including BHMA’s Marketing 

Communications Committee and the Codes, Government, and Industry Affairs Committee. 

 

For more information about the 2022 BHMA® Spring Technical Committee Week or for a complete  

schedule of events, please contact Larry McClean at lmcclean@kellencompany.com. To learn more  

about BHMA®, visit www.buildershardware.com. 

 

### 

About the Builders Hardware Manufacturers Association (BHMA): The Builders Hardware  

Manufacturers Association (BHMA®) is an industry leader in building safety and security. BHMA® is the  

only organization accredited by the American National Standards Institute (ANSI) to develop and  

maintain performance standards for locks, closers, exit devices and other builders hardware. The widely 

known ANSI/BHMA®es of standards describes and establishes the features and criteria for specific types 

of hardware products. In addition, BHMA® sponsors third-party certification of hardware oduct meets 

the ANSI/BHMA® standard. For more information on BHMA®, please write to BHMA®,  

355 Lexington Avenue, 15th Floor, New York, NY, 10017 or visit our website at  

www.buildershardware.com. 
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